
 
 

 
 

 

Non-Executive Director of the Board 
Glasgow 
Two appointments 
 

  

Scottish Ministers are looking to make two appointments to the Board of Caledonian Maritime 

Assets Limited (CMAL). 

Caledonian Maritime Assets Limited 

Caledonian Maritime Assets Limited owns the ferries, ports and harbours and infrastructure 

necessary for vital ferry services serving the West coast of Scotland and the Clyde Estuary.  CMAL are 

wholly owned by the Scottish Government with Scottish Ministers the sole shareholders. 

CMAL aim to provide efficient, cost-effective and safe ferries, harbours and port infrastructure for 

operators, communities and users in and around Scotland by: 

- maintaining, improving and enhancing assets such as vessels and the land and property 

around piers and harbours; 

- seeking extra investment to invest in ferries and harbour facilities, making a real 

difference for people and businesses using these life line services; and 

- working with stakeholders within Scotland and the wider maritime community to be 

acknowledged as the principal provider of the most cost-effective yet innovative ferries 

and port infrastructure to the benefit of the island communities. 

Non-Executive Director of the Board: two vacancies available 

On this occasion there are two specific roles for each Non-Executive Director.   

- One position requires recent experience of financing or accounting as well as recent 

experience of audit and the role of an Audit Committee. 

- The second requires knowledge or understanding or experience of engineering, marine 

sector/shipyards, vessel procurement or international shipping. 

 

To apply for this role 

If you are interested to find out more about this role, please check the following website: 

www.appointed-for-scotland.org   

The appointments will be publicised on the website from 22nd March 2017 with completed 

applications to be submitted by midday on 18th April 2017.  

http://www.appointed-for-scotland.org/

